Tēnā koe,
We are writing to invite leader(s) and teacher(s) to participate in a short survey.
 
Assoc. Prof. Susan Sandretto, a teacher educator and researcher from the University of Otago, and Stephen Davis, an investigative reporter and journalism educator, are collaborating on the research project: Teaching and learning about fake news. They are interested in the views of a wide variety of New Zealand leaders, teachers and senior secondary school students (ages 16+).
 
The anonymous, online survey will take about 10 minutes and ask participants about their understandings of misinformation and fake news, if they believe it should be taught in New Zealand schools, and if so at what level and in which curriculum areas. At the end of the survey, participants can choose to go in the draw for a $30 Warehouse voucher.
If you are interested, you can read more about the study and then decide whether or not you wish to participate by going to the link below. The survey will close 3 December.
Follow this link to the Survey: 
Take the Survey
Or copy and paste the URL below into your internet browser:
https://otago.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/preview/SV_1ZF5zVVhjUKDDKJ?Q_CHL=preview
 
Thank you very much for considering our request.
 
Nā māua noa, nā
Susan Sandretto
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